
         Airport Commission 

         May 11, 2016 

         9:00 a.m. 

 

     The Atlantic Airport Commission met in regular session with Chairman Welter 

presiding.  Members present were:  Harlan, Henningsen, Smith, and Trewet.  Absent:  

None. Also present was City Councilmember Hartkopf by phone.  

      

     Smith moved, Henningsen seconded, to approve the agenda as posted and the minutes 

of the April 13, 2016 meeting as presented.  Passed. 

 

     Trewet moved, Smith seconded, to approve the bills totaling $3,035.64.  Passed. 

 

     Brad Peerbolte of the Atlantic Jaycees reported on last year’s Flight Breakfast and 4th 

of July Fireworks. He also presented a donation to the Airport for $500 to show their 

appreciation for allowing them to use the Airport property for this event every year.  

Peerbolte stated that the fireworks and flight breakfast will be held on Monday, July 4th, 

with a rain date of Tuesday, July 5th.  

     Harlan moved, Smith seconded, to approve the Jaycee’s request to use the Airport 

property for the flight breakfast and 4th of July fireworks.  Passed. 

 

     Tim Teig of Snyder & Associates gave an update on the Taxiway Paving Project and 

Apron Expansion Project. 

 

     Airport Manager Barry Reid discussed getting security cameras with the Commission. 

      

     The next regular meeting will be Wednesday, June 8, 2016 at 9:00 a.m. at the Airport. 

     

     Trewet moved, Smith seconded, to adjourn at 9:18 a.m.  Passed. 

 

 

         Bill Welter 

         Chairman 

 

Attest: Deirdre Derby 

            Secretary 


